EXHIBIT "1"

From: Kaylae Vivies

To: CommissionComments

Subject: Notice of Public Hearing on Annual Fire Rescue Assessment
Date: Wednesday, August 4, 2021 3:09:04 PM

Hello,

I am a little confused as to why we are being charged incremental fees for fire rescue
protection. Am | incorrect to say that we pay thousands of dollars in taxes every year to cover
these exact expenses? Given the current state of the economy and the hardships experienced
by all during this pandemic | do not feel it is right to be charging hard working taxpayers for
something that should have been paid out of the (almost $8,000) in taxes my family pays to
the city each year for our home. In any case, | do not approve of any increases in assessments
and I hope you all will take this into consideration before assessing the people of Coconut
Creek for MORE fees.

Sincerely,

Kaylae Vivies
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